
From: Ashuckian, David 
Sent: 6/15/2012 6:39:43 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: The Long and Winding Road 

Thanks, I enjoyed working with you and appreciated your support, Hope we can continue to 
work together on energy issues in the near future, 

Dave, 

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, June 15, 2012 06:36 PM 
To: Ashuckian, David 
Subject: Re: The Long and Winding Road 

Dave - best of luck in Sacramento, You will be missed by all of us here at PG&E, You have 
always been open and responsive to our needs and I wanted to wish you all of the success in 
the world at the GEC, 

From: Ashuckian, David [mailto:david.ashuckian@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, June 15, 2012 06:25 PM 
To: Ashuckian, David <david.ashuckian@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: The Long and Winding Road 

Time to Move on As you may already know, I've accepted the position as Director of the Energy Efficiency 
and Renewables Division at the California Energy Commission. My last day at the CPUC will be Friday, June 
29th (I'll be out next week). 

Working for the CPUC over the last four and a half years has been an interesting chapter in my career. I admire 
the dedication of CPUC staff and relish the friendships I have made - with a special thanks to those who have 
provided encouragement and support. 

As I will continue to be involved in many activities in energy efficiency and renewable development that include 
the CPUC, I look forward to continue working with many of you in my new role. 

My new email address at the CEC will be Dave.Ashuckian@energy.ca.gov 

Stop by and say hello when you are in Sacramento. 

Sincerely, 

Dave 
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